
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "Jacob Evans"
Subject: RE: Monitoring Well Reduction Confirmation - Remediation # 4316
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 3:16:00 PM

Jacob,
 
The based on the information provided the COGCC staff agrees with Noble’s request to reduce the
ground water monitoring well network locations to the following monitoring wells:
 
                MW02, MW03R, MW04, MW05, MW06, MW10, MW11, MW15, MW16R, MW17R,
MW23R
 
If you have any questions or comments, please let me know.
 
Bob
 
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5112 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Robert.Chesson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 
 
From: Jacob Evans [mailto:Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 1:20 PM
To: Chesson, Robert
Subject: Monitoring Well Reduction Confirmation
Importance: High
 
Hey Bob,
 
I attached the Groundwater Report and Monitoring Well Reduction Proposal.  Can you send me an
email confirmation that the mw program is acceptable?  I submitted this to you back in February
but forgot to request the reduction.
 
Thanks
 
Jacob
 
Jacob Evans
Senior Environmental Specialist
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EHSR
direct: 970.304.5329
cell: 303.328.5605
Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com
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